From: Dayna Heitz [mailto:dheitz@kvpd.com]
Sent: Monday, February 20, 2017 9:30 AM
To: John Kraft >

Subject: RE: FOIA Meeting Minutes

That is correct, the board has not.

Dayna J Heitz

Executive Director

Kankakee Valley Park District
893 W Station Street
Kankakee IL 60901
815.939.1311 office
815.573.7081 cell

www.kvpd.com

From: John Kraft [

Sent: Sunday, February 19, 2017 9:03 PM
To: Dayna Heitz

Subject: FOIA Meeting Minutes

I noticed you said that “all approved minutes are posted on our website” —(does that mean you have
approved no minutes since the April 25, 2016 minutes?

http://www.kvpd.com/pages/agendas minutes.html

Thanks,
John Kraft

From: Kanakakee Valley Park ... (via Google Drive)]

Sent: Thursday, February 16, 2017 2:17 PM

To: John Kraft <

Cc: dheitz@kvpd.com

Subject: Sections 25-36.pdf, KVPD PNC Statements 01.2016-01.2017.pdf + 6 more items

I am emailing you a shared link to the information you requested via FOIA. | am unable to send it through
our regular email system as the files are too large. | have tried three (3) times today and it continually is
returned.

Per your request:

1. Minutes - All approved minutes are posted on our website.

2. Credit/Purchasing card statement - Attached is the statements for January 2016 through January 2017.
3.Copy of the Park District manual - Attached and uploaded in sections.

Should you like anything further, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Best Regards,
Dayna Heitz
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